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, and have used this road while driving a high-clearance 4wd
vehicle. We fail to see how converting a section to a motorized trail will benefit anyone or “reduce impact
on riparian areas”. Furthermore, the change will only reduce access by requiring anybody wanting to use
the road to purchase an expensive ATV. Since that's a purchase that’s pretty much out of the question for
us, the change would, in effect, make us unable to use the road.

Sincerely,

William D. Friend





